
 
 
 
 

 

 

A tribute to Frank Lynn and the Spruce Goose 
Thanks for publishing the Spruce Goose article. In July 2002 
Frank Lynn and I had an exclusive tour through the plane. 
Frank and I became friends after the Australia meeting and 
tour. Frank was a very respected IWCS member for a very 
long time. Most travelling IWCS members do know him. He 
was a very good auctioneer. 
When I visited Frank in 2002 we 
had a long and interesting 
‘timber trail tour’ along the west 
coast. Unfortunately I never 
finished the article about this 
tour. 
Maybe the picture can be placed 
as a tribute to Frank. The other 
picture shows the inisde of the 
Spruce Goose. 
met vriendelijke groet, 
Tjerk Miedema. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Hi! Anyone want to make an 
offer on this little baby— 

only one owner! 
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